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Dear EPA committee 
Vales point pollution is draconian and more effort should be focused on renewable energy. This 
draconian effort to keep an outdated source of energy will not only create more harmful 
pollution which will be another fury to face from the public but also will show the public that the 
EPA is a toothless tiger bowing to company pressure. Have some sense and force companies to 
drag NSW into the 21st century. 
Haven't you seen climate change in action? I suggest you get out of your glass castle and look. 
Thank you 
Terry Holdom 


